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5 "MAINTAINING HOUSES - PRESERVING HOMES" CONSULTATION RESPONSE (AN421-2004) 
 
“Maintaining Houses - Preserving Homes” is a consultation paper relating to the Scottish Executive’s 
proposals for legislation affecting private sector homes, in particular, tenemental properties. 
 
The timescales allowed for consultation meant that Officers were unable to report to Committee prior to the 
deadline for submissions.  A copy of the submission is lodged in the Members' lounge and with the Group 
Secretaries. 
 
The Committee is asked to note the submission.  
 


